
 
 

 

 

 

 
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

Third debate on interprofessional education and training:  

Promoting One Health in the professional practice 

Online 

03 June 2021 

14h30 – 16h30 CEST  

 

 

The European organisations representing European doctors, dentists and veterinarians, invite you to 

join the open debate on ‘Interprofessional education and training: Promoting One Health in the 

professional practice’. The event, which is also supported by the European pharmacists, will take place 

online on Thursday, 03 June 2021 at 14h30 – 16h30 CEST. The organisations representing the dental, 

medical, pharmacist and veterinary students join the initiative as co-organisers. 

 

This event – the 3rd of a series of initiatives1 - will be discussing the implementation of One Health 

interdisciplinary education and training and is linked to the ongoing discussions on the European 

Health Union Package for the prevention, preparedness and control of serious cross-border threats to 

health in the EU, such as pandemics and antimicrobial resistance.   

 

The 2-hour debate will bring together practitioners, policy makers, regulators, training providers, 

academia and students from all European countries to reflect on the value of One Health 

interprofessional training in enhancing health-crisis preparedness and management. By sharing 

experiences from human healthcare and veterinary practice we aim to identify elements in the EU 

legislation to cover those needs.  

  

You can register by clicking here.  

 

Supported by the Pharmaceutical Group of European Union 

 
1  Paris - France, December 2018  

   Warsaw – Poland, December 2019 

https://forms.gle/k7LyyFpgrDEexiKw5
https://www.cpme.eu/dentists-doctors-and-veterinarians-call-for-true-one-health-collaboration-starting-from-university/
https://www.cpme.eu/wp-content/uploads/adopted/2020/2/Info.2020-013.One_.Health.Edu_.2019_report.pdf

